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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Now that the school year has come to an end and that the warm weather is 
approaching, this can only mean one thing: summer has officially begun! On 
behalf of the entire Smiley Bunch team, we would like to welcome you to our 
camp family! We cannot wait for all of the fun, laughs and memories that this 
summer will bring!  
 
The coordinators for Smiley Bunch (pre-k, kindergarten and Grade 1) are Anna 
Nini and Daina Fonicolo. With several years of camp experience under our 
belts, we will ensure that your children have a great summer filled with fun 
activities and exciting theme days!  
 
We are excited to meet your children and get to know them on a personal level 
through the games, songs and other activities that we have planned for the 
summer. We hope to discover each one of their individual gifts and talents. We 
hope that you will collaborate with us in ensuring that your child arrives on 
time (9am) at the center, which will be located at East Hill Elementary School 
(we ask you to please use the gym entrance when bringing and picking up 
your child). Every day, all campers should bring with them a healthy lunch with 
many snacks (peanut free), plenty of water, a bathing suit and towel and of 
course a cap and sunblock (at least SPF 30).  
 
Important: We also ask that your child bring a Ziploc filled with a change of 
clothes that we will keep at the center with their name, group and telephone 
number on it. This bag will be returned to you at the end of the summer and is 
only used in case an emergency 
occurs.  
 
If you have any questions, 
comments or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to call us at 514-894-
9816. It will be our pleasure to help 
you so that we can all have a SAFE 
FUN summer! 
 

 

             

                Anna Nini & Daina Fonicolo 



OFF TO DISNEY PARKS 
Please note that activities and outings are subject to change due to changes in covid 

measures/protocols and weather. We will let you know of any changes.  



Special Events - Smiley Bunch & Gr. 1 

Week 1: Welcome Week This week campers will be 
getting to know their animators and peers who will be in 
their bubbles through many different ice breakers. They 
will be coming up with the group names and creating 
their chants.  

 

Week 2: Animal Kingdom Hakuna Matata! Let’s go see animals at our version of 
Animal Kingdom! This week we will be appreciating our earth and our animals. We 
will be learning about plants all the way to animals. There will be a reptile show and 
we will be watching the movie Luca! 

 

Week 3: Typhoon Lagoon This week campers will find themselves at Splash Hill! 
With lots of water games planned on theme days, this week also features two 
surprise days to keep our campers on their toes and pondering. Can’t wait to SEA 
you all this week!  

 

Week 4: Magic Kingdom Campers get to bippidy-boppidy boop their way through 
a magical  and scientific week. A magician will be displaying a dynamic magic show 
full of tricks and surprises. Science day will offer educational and fun experiments 
for everyone followed by a glow in the dark party with activities on Friday!  

 

Week 5: Hollywood Studios This week campers will be 
going to our version of hollywood studios! We have many 
cool activities planned for them. Special guests will be 
coming for a meet and greet, we will be having a disney 
costume party, a scavenger hunt and a Disney themed 
carnival day! There will be bouncy houses, face painting, 
and other surprises! 

 



Week 6: Off To Candy Land Although this may be the last week it does not mean 
the fun stops! This week begins comfortably in our pajamas on Monday and a baking 

activity on Tuesday. Campers get to say thank you to 
their animators for all their hard work. Bye bye day will 
be a time for everyone to cherish and enjoy the last few 
days spent together and practice for Big Show on 
Friday! “See ya real soon” - Walt Disney  

 

Arts and Sports Activities Every Friday, campers 
will have the option to choose which activity they 
would like to be a part of. They can choose 
between an art activity or the allocated sport. 
Every monday we will send home a slip where 
you can let us know which they prefer! Activities 
are subject to change due to weather. 

 

 

HOW YOU CAN HELP! 
We are always looking for donations! We are always looking for more 

supplies! Help us make this summer the best summer ever! Any donation is 

greatly appreciated and valued!!! We pay you back in high-fives.  

 
We are looking for the following items: 

● Art Supplies 
● Toys 
● Colouring books 
● Colours 
● Reading books 
● Slip and slides 
● Soccer balls 
● Mr. Freezes 
● Pinnies 
● Buckets 
● Baby pools 
● Video games or consoles (PS4) 

 



 

WE DISMISS OUTSIDE AT 4pm! 

In order to facilitate the dismissal of the campers, we ask that you please respect 

this time and wait for your children at the designated entrance at East Hill or YLC. 

At that moment, we will accompany them outside and you will then be able to pick 

up your child. Please note that campers will not be dismissed to parents waiting in 

their cars. We ask that you pick up your children at the entrance. For those that 

have children at East Hill and at the YLC. Please pick up your child at East Hill FIRST. 

You have a 30 minute “grace period”. Plenty of time so don’t stress 😊  

 

No NUT products allowed! 

Due to many severe allergies, we ask you not to 

bring any products that contain or may contain 

peanuts, nuts or traces of any other nuts to camp. 

Parents who have children with nut allergies, please 

be advised that we cannot guarantee that our 

center locations and other children’s lunches will be 

nut free. We will be vigilant but please advise your 

child not to share or accept snacks and food from 

others. Please share with us the severity of the 

allergies. 

 

Bullying Definition at the YLC summer camps 

The approved interpretation of what our summer camps define as bullying is; The 

conscious and deliberate and consistent effort by a camper or campers to belittle or 

damage the self-worth of another camper. 

“Teasing” or random name calling is not bullying. It is at times, a common situation by some 

children regardless of their age. The YLC is very attentive and supportive to those children who may 

be suffering from bullying at their schools. Please share any information about your child’s self-

esteem and reputation at school. We will help them (if they are the bullies and/or getting bullied). 

Our goal is to empower each child in our care to become beacons of light who all have unique gifts 

and talents. All our campers will be reminded daily that they are all awesome kids!!! 

 

Dismissal can become very 

hectic and we understand 

that finding a parking spot 

around the school and YLC 

may not be an easy task. 

However, for the safety of all 

our campers and to simplify 

the dismissal process, we ask 

that you please not double 

park in front of East Hill school 

and YLC entrances. Police will 

be doing regular checkups 

and issuing tickets. Don’t take 

the risk. Park your car and get 

some sunshine!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Got Lice? Had Lice? Think your child has lice? Please alert your child’s coordinator immediately!                     

Do not send your child to camp unless they have had treatment for at least 3 days. Do not jeopardize the 

participation and attendance of our camps for other children! Lice spreads quickly in a big camp setting! We 

know that this may put your family in a difficult situation but it’s just the right thing to do! Please be aware 

that if as a camp team, we feel you have knowingly put other children in jeopardy, we will ask you to 

reimburse the days those affected children who have to miss camp days. Failure to comply will then have an 

effect on your child missing camp days. Please let us work together for a lice free summer! Thank you!                                                                                                                      

TWO TIPS: TIE THE HAIR IN A PONYTAIL AND WEAR A BASEBALL CAP EVERYDAY AT CAMP! 



 


